Guillen, Jenorgen
_

From: Bataille, Mario

Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 2:09 PM
To: Guillen, Jenorgen

Subject: FW: Estimated Election Costs

From: Dr. Brenda C. Snipes [mailto:bsnipes@browardsoe.org]
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 5:55 PM

To: Bataille, Mario <mbataille@hallandalebeachfl.gov>
Subject: Estimated Election Costs

Mario,

The estimated total cost for your requested election to be held on November 7,
2017, is approximately $ 218, 000. This estimated amount is

based on a fifteen percent turnout of the Hallandale Beach voter population
which is 22, 316. The projected cost is $150,000. In addition, the cost of holding
over the voting equipment that is scheduled to be returned to the vendor is
approximately $68, 000. This equipment has already been prepped for return to
the vendor and will now need to be refitted with the original software in order to
conduct your election.

Please keep in mind that the cost of your election would total $48, 500.00 if you
choose to participate in the regularly scheduled March 13, 2018 municipal
election.

Please let me know if you have questions or need additional information. You may
also contact Fred Bellis at 954 249 2112.

Brenda Snipes

cc: Linda Levinson, Fred Bellis, Andrea Perri, Mary Hall



